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                   Dates for your diary 

              Friday 15th March—Red Nose Day  

                    Tuesday 2nd April—Parent Consultation Evening 

                   Thursday 4th—Parent Consultation Evening 

It’s been a flipping good week! 

On Shrove Tuesday our Essential Life Skills team had great fun making pancakes. The 

children learnt how to read the recipe, measure out the ingredients and most importantly taste 

test the wonderful pancakes, I am reliably informed by everyone that they were yummy, 

scrummy!! 

Our World Book day celebrations were a great hit once again this year, the children took part in 

a range of fun activities including dressing up as their favourite book characters and the special 

Harry Potter themed lunch.   

I would like to extend a big welcome to our new site manager Mr Parkin who joined us on 

Monday and is settling in well. Please take time to say hello when you see him out in the 

playground. 

Next week we have a very special treat in store for all the children. As a big thank you and well 

done to all the children during our Ofsted inspection I have arranged for two whippy ice-cream 

vans to visit school on Monday! We will all enjoy special whippy ice creams with sauce and 

chocolate flakes, of course any children who have dairy allergies will be catered for. We are all 

looking forward to this exciting treat!  

Keeping in Touch 

ClassDojo 

You can contact class teachers  or Mrs Tomlinson or the School Office via 

ClassDojo. We are using ClassDojo more and more to send out reminders, 

so please make sure you are signed up! 

Myschoolapp is FREE to download from Apple's app store for iPhones or Android at 

the Google Play Store. You can keep up to date with events and news and  report 

your child's absence via the app. The app content is available in more than 80 

different languages! 

Be sure to agree to Push Notification to enable us to send you reminders for events. 

Free School Meals 

Reception and Key Stage 1 children will still receive the Universal Free 

School Meals. If you think you may be eligible for Free School Meals 

please see the link below. 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals 

Attendance 

Congratulations to 5PT for having 100% attendance last week! 

The whole school attendance is: 94.92% 

Please can we remind parents that school starts at 8.40. Any late arrivals must report to 

Mr. Khan at the late door (Door C) by 9.15am. Pupils arriving after 9.15 am must report 

to the main office and will be officially absent for the morning session. Action to 

address lateness will be taken in line with the school’s strategy to improve punctuality. 

A number of children are leaving school during the school day for various 

appointments. This has a major impact on the children’s learning. Please make medical 

appointments out of school hours or during the school holidays wherever possible. 

Medical evidence MUST be provided for any appointments to be authorised.  

We are aware that some appointments cannot be changed i.e. hospital appointments. 

If your child has a hospital appointment, please bring proof of the appointment letter 


